September 18, 2012

AKRF, INC.

Attn: Jennilee Harrison

440 Park Ave South, 7™ floor
New York, NY 10016

RE: Proposed Concord Resort Project

Dear Ms. Harrison,

NYSEG is providing this letter to confirm that the property at Thompsonville Rd and
Joyland Rd in the Town of Thompson can be served by NYSEG Electric. The amount of
load that has been requested to be served at this time is 6.1mva. This will provide the
requested load to both the Casino and the Entertainment Village for the Resort. NYSEG
can provide service for this load during normal operating conditions. This load is subject
to be limited under emergency conditions.

Regards,

George Potter

Supervisor — Field Planning
NYSEG

607-431-9122, ext 234.



